
 
 

THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWN OF CALEDON 
 

BY-LAW NO. 2024-065 

 
A By-law to repeal By-law 2022-052, with respect to 

repealing the Town’s Pre-Consultation By-law and it’s 
amending By-law 2023-029 

 
WHEREAS the Planning Act, R.S.O 1990,c.P.13, as amended, permits the Council of a 
municipality to require applicants to consult with the Town prior to submission of certain types 
of planning applications; 
 
AND WHEREAS the Council of The Corporation of the Town of Caledon passed a Pre-
consultation By-law 2022-052 to require applicants to consult with the Town prior to the 
submission of specified planning applications; 
 
AND WHEREAS the Council of the Corporation of the Town of Caledon passed an amending 
By-law to update the Town’s Pre-Consultation By-law to reflect the proposed Official Plan 
Amendment related to pre-consultation and complete applications; 
 
AND WHEREAS the Council of the Corporation of the Town of Caledon deems it desirable to 
repeal the Town’s Pre-Consultation By-law based on the advice of staff through staff report 
2024-0408 
 
NOW THEREFORE the Council of The Corporation of the Town of Caledon ENACTS AS 
FOLLOWS: 
 

1. By-law 2022-053 with respect to a Pre-Consultation By-law and amending By-
law 2023-029 thereto are hereby repealed. 

 
Enactment 
 
This By-law shall come into full force and effect on the day of its passing. 
 
 
Enacted by the Town of Caledon Council this 23rd day of July, 2024. 
 
 
 
 

  ___________________________________ 
 Annette Groves, Mayor 

 
 
 

 ___________________________________ 
 Kevin Klingenberg, Municipal Clerk 

 

 
 


